From: Grace Ockwell To: "info@orc.govt.nz"

Georgina.O"Reilly@parliament.govt.nz Cc:

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) Transfer of requests Subject:

Date: Tuesday, 15 September 2015 02:53:35 p.m.

Attachments: image001.png

image002.jpg image003.ipg image004.ipg

Good afternoon,

The Dunedin City Council has received the following requests pursuant to section 10 of LGOIMA from Clare Curran (email contact c/- Georgina.O'reilly@parliament.govt.nz) which relate to the rain event of 3 and 4 June 2015.

We advise that we are transferring the request to the Otago Regional Council pursuant to section 12(b) of LGOIMA as the information to which the request relates is not held by the Dunedin City Council and is believed to be held by another organisation, namely the Otago Regional Council.

- What role did Otago Regional Council personnel have in the Emergency 1. Operations Centre (EOC)?
- 2. How many Otago Regional Council personnel were called upon to assist with Civil Defence operations in the 24 hour period from 9.00AM Wednesday 3 June 2015?

How many complaints, by suburb, has the Dunedin City Council received regarding groundwater flooding to property since 1 January 2012?

Yours sincerely,

Grace Ockwell

Governance Support Officer

Civic and Legal

Dunedin City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000

Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz





Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail